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Honorable committee members:
I urge you to support LD 2119, ‘Donna’s Law’.  As a lifelong Maine pediatrician, I 
have witnessed the risks posed when troubled persons have access to lethal weapons.  
The leading cause of death in those under 18 years of age is now by firearms, and we 
all recognize  emotional impulsivity, especially  in teens. Temporary lack of access to 
firearms during crisis saves lives.
Thank you for supporting LD 2119. 
Deborah Patten MD FAAP
Bath ME


